
JUDGES LICENSING REPORT – January 2021 
This report is submitted by the Chair of Judges Licensing and is current as of 1/25/2021 
========= 
Notes from Judges Licensing: 

With the new year, the suspension of not judging in two years is no longer in effect. This means that all judges 
who were potentially losing their license last year and have not judged in the past three years are required this 
year to judge at least one trial to maintain their license. 2020 does not count for lack of assignments for any 
judge.  

Gregory Breitbach 
Chair Judges Licensing 

JudgesLic@asfa.org 

NOTICES:   
The following individual(s) has been granted a Provisional License. 
     
 
The following individual(s) have applied for a Regular License.  An * indicates the second publication. * 

 
 
The following are additions/updates/corrections to the current judges list.   

    Dana Jensen (formerly Ferris). 
 
 
 
  ======================= 


